
From: Emily Clanahan < > 
Sent: Saturday, July 18, 2020 10:14 AM 
To: Joe Goethals <jgoethals@cityofsanmateo.org>; Eric Rodriguez 
<erodriguez@cityofsanmateo.org>; Rick Bonilla <RBonilla@cityofsanmateo.org>; Amourence 
Lee <alee@cityofsanmateo.org>; Diane Papan <dpapan@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: vote YES on Safe Storage of Firearms Ordinance  
  
Good morning,  
 
I am a resident of San Mateo and a volunteer with Moms Demand Action and I am asking you 
to vote yes on the Safe Storage of Firearms Ordinance at the 7/20 meeting. Safe gun storage 
saves lives. 
 
Thanks, 
Emily Clanahan 
 



From: Liane Dietrich < > 
Sent: Sunday, July 19, 2020 10:12 PM 
To: Diane Papan <dpapan@cityofsanmateo.org>; Amourence Lee <alee@cityofsanmateo.org>; 
Rick Bonilla <RBonilla@cityofsanmateo.org>; Eric Rodriguez <erodriguez@cityofsanmateo.org>; 
Joe Goethals <jgoethals@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: Pls Vote YES on Safe Storage of Firearms Ordinance  
  
 
City Council Members of San Mateo, 
 
I write to ask for your support of the Safe Storage of Firearms Ordinance. This 
ordinance keeps our community safer.  It will help prevent accidental shootings.  
 
Thank you for voting yes on this and for all you do to keep our community safer, 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Liane Dietrich 
 



From: Kate Pisano < > 
Sent: Friday, July 17, 2020 4:20:59 PM 
To: Joe Goethals <jgoethals@cityofsanmateo.org>; Eric Rodriguez 
<erodriguez@cityofsanmateo.org>; Rick Bonilla <RBonilla@cityofsanmateo.org>; Amourence 
Lee <alee@cityofsanmateo.org>; Diane Papan <dpapan@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: Upcoming vote on firearm safe storage ordinance  
  
Hello, 
I am a resident of San Mateo and a proud volunteer for Moms Demand Action. I was happy to 
hear that the council will soon be voting of the firearm safe storage ordinance. I was proud to 
be at the meeting (wearing our signature Moms Demand Action red) when the ordinance was 
introduced back in January.  
 
I encourage you all to vote yes and pass the safe storage ordinance! 
 
As I’m sure you are aware after considering this issue, that with nearly one-third of households 
in the U.S., safe storage practices can play a vital role in reducing the risk of gun violence, 
particularly among children, due to unintentional shootings and gun suicides.   
 
 
Thank you so much for considering this issue and working to prevent gun violence in our 
community.  
 
 
Thanks, 
Kate Pisano  
 



From: Bradd Silver < > 
Sent: Sunday, July 19, 2020 10:19 AM 
To: Diane Papan <dpapan@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: San Mateo safe firearm storage ordinance  
  
Please support the San Mateo Safe Firearm storage ordinance  
 
Bradd Silver 
 



Dear San Mateo City Council and Clerk, 
 
I write to express my opposition to agenda item #27, safe gun storage. 
 
The proposed ordinance is unnecessary. California already has laws that address safe gun 
storage. There is no need to add more to what already exists. The reduplication would only 
make it even more difficult for citizens to exercise what is a constitutionally protected right. 
 
There is no crisis of gun related accidents in the City that requires this ordinance. The attention 
of the city council would be better directed toward the dangerous traffic situation in San Mateo 
that really is putting lives, including and especially those of children, at risk. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Mary Frances Williams, Ph.D. 
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